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Minutes of the October 8, 2014 Meeting  

The October meeting of Chapter 59 of the Society of Broadcast Engineers was
held October 8, 2014 at Applebee’s Bar and Grill 1046 West 103rd Street;
Kansas City, Missouri.  There were 8 in attendance.  Mike Rogers, chapter
chairman, was in charge.

Rogers opened the business meeting at 12:50PM.  He asked acting secretary 
treasurer Ed Treese to read the minutes of the September meeting.  The 
motion to accept the minutes was by Kirk Chestnut and the second by John 
Grey.  The motion passed.

John Grey, program chairman, reported that he has no future programs 
scheduled.  Next month’s meeting will most likely be an open discussion of
broadcast engineering.

Kirk Chestnut, EAS chairman, reported that we should expect a ruling soon 
on the next nationwide EAS test.

Chris Scherer, chapter certification chairman, reported that today was the
registration  deadline  for  the  November  7  exam  and  December  31  is  the
registration  deadline  for  the  February  6  exam.   And  as  usual,  he  is
available to procter an exam almost anytime.  He also pointed out that
there is a new certification exam handbook that he edited.

There was no other old business.

There was no new business.

The motion to adjourn was by Robin Cross and the second by Dan Stark.  The
motion passed.

The program was a tour of the A.L. Huber General Contractor wind and solar
facility.

Submitted by:
Ed Treese


	Minutes of the October 8, 2014 Meeting

